
 

                   

                

 
 

Findern Primary School 
Buckford Lane, Findern, Derby   DE65 6AR 

  Telephone/Fax:  01283 702150 
Website: www.findern.derbyshire.sch.uk  Email: info@findern.derbyshire.sch.uk 

 

Thank you for your interest in our vacancy for a Headteacher at Findern Primary School. 
 

Situated in a semi rural location with excellent links to the A50 and M1, the school prides itself on 
the welcoming and friendly atmosphere it promotes with its pupils, parents and the local 
community.  We are an official Forest school with a well-respected reputation and a good Ofsted 
report from May 2015.  
 

The school improvement plan includes ambitious and challenging targets to continually improve in 
all areas of attainment and the continued promotion of community cohesion via communication 
links to other schools both locally, nationally and globally.  
 

Strong support is provided via the Governing body and pro-active PTA which provides several 
fundraising and fun activities throughout the year which the pupils are actively involved in and 
thoroughly enjoy. 
 

We are looking for a strong team player with enthusiasm, commitment and excellent 
interpersonal skills to continue to improve the school in all areas, whilst managing a challenging 
budget. With a proven track record of dynamic leadership, we will look to you to promote an 
enjoyable, happy and inspirational environment, driving achievement through team working with 
pupils, staff, governors, parents/carers and the local community. 
 

Findern Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 
expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
 

In return, we can offer the opportunity to become a valuable member of the school with happy 
children supported by an excellent and supportive teaching team. 
 

The closing date for applications is 7th October 2018, shortlisting 10th October 2018.  
Interviews will be held on the 23rd and 24th of October 2018. 
 

We would like to extend an invitation by appointment for applicants to visit the school to meet the 
team and pupils on 8th October. 

Yours sincerely, 

Abby Litting 

Chair of Governors 
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